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Message from the Guest Editors

Dear Colleagues,

Network science is nowadays at the forefront to meet this
challenge and its potential has been widely demonstrated.
The employment of network science principles to
biomolecular applications enabled the full integration and
exploitation of heterogeneous (multi-)omics datasets,
uncovering key molecular mechanisms responsible for the
onset of human diseases and facilitating the design of new
and more effective treatments. In the context of human
complex diseases, network medicine allows to
simultaneously evaluate the molecular impairment
underlying the disease under study and the mechanism-of-
action of drugs, identifying novel therapeutic targets for a
certain disease.

Modelling drug response using network-based predictions
can lead to accurate and robust predictions in terms of
druggability of biological systems, enabling the design of
innovative and effective treatments. For these reasons,
network medicine will arguably be the instrument to tackle
the complexity behind human pathological phenotypes,
improving current treatments for curable diseases and
finding new therapies for untreatable ones.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

The International Journal of Molecular Sciences (IJMS,
ISSN 1422-0067) is an open access journal, which was
established in 2000. The journal aims to provide a forum
for scholarly research on a range of topics, including
biochemistry, molecular and cell biology, molecular
biophysics, molecular medicine, and all aspects of
molecular research in chemistry. IJMS publishes both
original research and review articles, and regularly
publishes special issues to highlight advances at the
cutting edge of research. We invite you to read recent
articles published in IJMS and consider publishing your
next paper with us.
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